
NOTICE 
September 17, 2020 

As has been intimated through earlier mail for reasons already placed and 

discussed in the National Council of the National Platform for Small Scale Fish 

Workers (Inland),  the name of National Platform for Small Scale Fish 

Workers (Inland)  is changed to National Platform for Small Scale Fish 

Workers (abbreviation: NPSSFW)  from today the 17th September 2020. 

Accordingly, the Logo of the National Platform for Small Scale Fish Workers 

has been changed as in the following -  

 
 Also, the Letterhead of the National Platform for Small Scale Fish Workers 

has been changed as in the following -  

 

 
 
For updates on the news and views on small scale fisheries and fish workers 

please visit the website of National Platform for Small Scale Fish 

Workers: www.smallscalefishworkers.org   

 -- Pradip Chatterjee. 

Convener, NPSSFW. 


